
 
 
 
 
 
 
24 April 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Family, 
 
 
RE:  Break Time Food at DTC 
 
Due to the recent issues with our till and Parent Pay systems, the decision has been made to temporarily offer free 
toast, fruit and water during break times to support families in being able to manage and clear backdated balances. 
We will be reviewing this on a regular basis  
 
If your child’s Parent Pay account is in arrears, please look to clear any outstanding balances as soon as possible. If 
you are unsure of your balance, please follow the link here to login to your account.  
 
If you have any queries relating to your Parent Pay balance, please contact us on the telephone or email address 
above.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
Natalie Brookshaw 
All-through Principal 

https://www.parentpay.com/

